
From: Lucy Bradshaw  
Sent: 02 November 2021 13:16 
To: Neighbourhood Planning  
Subject: Neighbourhood Development Plan: Houghton 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
Re: Regulation 16 Consultation  
 
My wife Lucy and I have recently moved to Houghton and wanted to share our views on the 
neighbourhood development plan.  
 
For us this is an essential plan which will save the peace and tranquility of the green spaces 
around us, it will ensure all future development is in keeping with and enhances the unique 
look and feel of Houghton and it creates a real sense of place where the natural 
environment is protected and allowed to flourish.  
 
We fully support the plans and the details outlined within.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Duncan and Lucy Bradshaw  
 


